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Dear Filippo, 
  

We have received with deep sadness the news of the death of 14 Italian 

colleagues due COVID-19 outbreak. 
 

I want to express my warmth and solidarity to all those suffering and all 

those who have lost loved ones. I want to stress my admiration and support for 

all of you who are on the front line fighting this pandemic. 

 
I send you personally and on behalf of the Spanish General Medical 

Council our condolences for this great loss both for the world and the Italian 

medical practice. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Serafín Romero Agüit 

 


